
Web-Ansicht | webview | Aperçu web | Vista Web | Visualizzazione web

Availability of goods because
of the COVID-19-Virus

Dear customers,

we hope that you and your colleagues, familys and friends are still healthy
and not affected by the virus.

 

Statement of our management regarding the availability of goods:
Arditi is still producing in all factories,

but with reduced capacity.
We stocked our warehouse up to a six-digit inventory value

and offer full support for the searching of alternatives
if the requested goods should not be available!

You would help us if you would:
a) send us blanket purchase orders to enable us to plan the capacity

b) send us (call-off) orders for the next 6-8 weeks.

As a precaution we separated the staff
as good as possible

and installed an emergency plan in case of a sick leave
and quarantine.

Thank you very much for understanding and your assistance!

Arditi GmbH

Ingo Schneider    Andreas Hellwig

Are you interested? Take a look into the category "New Products" to stay in the know.

Visit our website and learn more about it.
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